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Editor-in-Chief

Concern: revision

Dear Prof. Germer,

We respectfully submit to your consideration the revision of our manuscript entitled Role of near infrared

fluorescence in colorectal surgery for publication in theWorld Journal of Gastroenterology.

Commentaries of reviewers were addressed. Notably, references were checked and DOI were added.

All authors fulfil the criteria for authorship and the manuscript was read and approved by all listed. The work

has not been published or under consideration for publication elsewhere. The authors have no financial or any

other conflicts of interest.

We greatly appreciate you considering this manuscript for publication and look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully.

On behalf of the co-authors,

Dr. Jeremy Meyer, MD, MD-PhD
Division of Digestive Surgery
University Hospitals of Geneva
Switzerland


